
Let’s Keep it Klean, Folks

Today’s Introductions
Karen Karnatz (co-captain Courtney McElvain) introduced the members of Team 3.Those who helped out 
in today’s meeting: Bob Todd led the flag salute. Mark Rincon gave the invocation. Past President Kathy 
Anderson introduced our guests and visitors. Erik Poole & Nikki Anthony were the Sergeant-at-Arms. Cathy 
Wyatt, Kristi Davis, and Jean King were our greeters, Keyway greeters were Barry Tippin & Brian Skarr. Art 
Sevilla sold Plinko tickets.

On the mic today...

Mark Rincon... 
with the invocation

Kathy Anderson...
welcoming our guests

January 24, 2019

Calendar
January 31 Chico State University 4-year Program in Redding – Tony Giovaniello
February 7 Ranger Kevin – Lassen Volcanic Natl Park – Winter Wildlife & Activities 
February 14 Valentines & Club Fundraiser Auction - doors open at 11:00 am!
February 21 Mark Storrey – Haven Humane Society

Karen Karnatz... 
introducing her team

President Greg...
keeping everything between 

the ditches



Club announcements
•	 Joe Ayer - there’s a national and regional need for blood donations as blood inventories are a criticaly 

low level right now. If you can donate, please schedule online at www.vitalant.org or call 877-258-4825.
•	 Amelia Ward - reminded everyone of our upcoming fundraiser auction to take place on Valentine’s 

Day. Doors open at 11:00 am for the silent auction
•	 Amelia - also reminded everyone about the need for host families for this year’s I-House event. If you 

can help, please reach out to Amelia.
•	 Tom Semingson - announced that his wife is running for Mayor of Cottonwood and that she is selling 

raffle tickets for three guns to benefit their local library. See Tom if you’d like to participate. He offered 
$100 to club in exchange for his solicitation.

•	 President Greg - tried to wish Julie Winter a happy birthday, but in her absence no singing of the 
birthday song took place.

Craft Talk
Our very own City Manager Barry Tippin gave his craft talk today and 
titled it “civil engineers can do anything” in honor of President Greg and 
his own career history. Barry started his professional career as a civil 
engineer having graduated from Chico State. His path took him working 
at an engineering firm, to Caltrans here in Redding, to City of Redding 
engineer, to Assistant City Manager, and then to his current role as City 
Manager. Great presentation Barry!

Recognitions
•	 Mike Ashby & Rick Hill  were spotted by President Greg at Mosaic Restaurant and then following at 

the ZZ Top concert recently. Photo evidence showed Mike, Rick, and President Greg on stage with 
some amazing facial hair. No Photoshop was involved we’re sure. All three ponied up $100 each for 
their Paul Harris.

•	 David Kehoe was honored for his 27 years in public service - $100
•	 Mike Warren was outed as ducking out on his Sergeant At Arms responsibilities last week by “dropping 

the mic” on Joe Wyse so he could make a double-booked meeting - $100
•	 Jeanne King - for teaching a class on non profit governance at Shasta College (after all, she’s been 

doing that for 40 years) - $100 to her Paul Harris
•	 Nikki Anthony - at a recent national leadership summit for her company Addeco Staffing. Her branch 

was recognized as having the highest NPS rating of all the 300 Addeco branches - $100 to the club 
and $100 to the Foundation.

•	 Mark Woodward  - for a New Year’s trip to Cancun (great sink holes there) - $100 to the club, $100 to 
his Paul Harris.

•	 Gary Burks - for promoting National Beer Can Appreciation Day - $100

Barry Tippin presenting his craft 
talk



Today’s Program - Klean Kanteen
Jennifer Finnegan introduced the speaker for today’s program, 
Caroliegh Pierce, Non Profit Outreach Director for Klean Kanteen, a 
Chico-based company. Klean Kanteen, a family and employee-owned 
company, has been in business for 15 years and sells its various products 
to 43 countries world wide. Their products provide an alternative to 
single-use beverage products which are typically made from plastic, 
polystyrene and the like, with products made primarily from stainless 
steel and baked enamel. 

In addition to distributing their eco-friendly and BPA free products, this 
company of 75 employees strives to make a difference in communities by 
serving a diverse group of non-profits - over 40 in all. Their contributions 
to these groups include financial contributions, product donations, and 
hands-on volunteer work. 

In their fight against single-use waste, Klean Kanteen 
promotes the concept of #bringyourown beverage 
containers to combat the following statistics regarding 
plastics:

•	 8 million metric tons of plastic enter our oceans                                                              
	 each year
•	 1 in 4 fish tested have plastic in their gut
•	 In the US we use 500 million straws per day
•	 98% of plastic pollution in the ocean comes from 	
	 land
•	 By 2050 there could be more plastic in the oceans  	
	 than fish (by weight).

Blood Donation Day
Thanks to all Rotarians and guests who gave the gift of life today!

Caroleigh Pierce of Klean Kanteen



ROTARY CLUB OF REDDING

LUNCH AUCTION

CLUB OF REDDING

FEBRUARY 14, 2019
DOORS OPEN AT 11:00 

LUNCH/AUCTION
12:00 NOON

WHERE:  
RIVERVIEW GOLF & COUNTRY CLUB
400 BECHELLI LANE, REDDING

Auction Items feature: 
• Mexican Fiesta for 20 @ Dennis & Amelia’s 
• Scenic Plane Ride for one hour + dinner
• Hand Crafted  Clock by Dennis Ward
• Join Chef Teresa Adams/Italian Dinner for  8
• Sail in the Bay, Sailboat trip for 6 + lunch
• Redwood Retreat, Woodmoor Gables Lodge 
   for 7 days, sleeps 16.
• And many more 

Come early so you’ll have time to 
peruse the display of auction items

INVITE YOUR 
SWEETHEART, 

YOUR FRIENDS 
& NEIGHBORS!!!
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Disclaimer: Redding Rotary encourages our members to support our advertisers. The Rotary Club of Redding 
does not endorse any one company, business, organization or individual placing an ad in our newsletter.   
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